
 
 

Energy Technology Innovation Partnership Project: Coastal, Remote, and Island Community 
Technical Assistance 

 
Application Timeline 
 
ETIPP opens applications annually during the spring of each year. The 2025 ETIPP application 
will be open through July 27, 2025. Prospective applicants can register for an informational 
webinar May 21, 2025, to learn more. 
 
Energy Technology Innovation Partnership Project: Cohort 5 Informational Webinar 
 
Date & Time 
 
May 21, 2025 03:00 PM in  Eastern Time (US and Canada) 
 
Description 
 
Join leaders from the U.S. Department of Energy’s Energy Technology Innovation Partnership 
Project (ETIPP) to learn about the program’s open application for coastal, remote, and island 
communities in the United States and its territories. ETIPP supports communities working 
toward energy resilience goals by pairing them with energy experts at national laboratories and 
regional partner organizations that understand local energy nuances and challenges to conduct 
strategic energy planning and deep-dive technical assistance. During this meeting, you will learn 
about ETIPP from leaders at the National Renewable Energy Laboratory and have time to ask 
questions about the program and open application. Recording: This webinar will be recorded 
and posted online. By participating in this webinar, you consent to being recorded. Link to 
Attend Webinar: After you submit this registration form, you will receive a confirmation email 
with a personalized link to attend the webinar. Questions? Email ETIPP@NREL.gov.  
 

https://nrel.zoomgov.com/meeting/register/4050tEjbTlShvlFgMlN1Zg#/registration
https://nrel.zoomgov.com/meeting/register/4050tEjbTlShvlFgMlN1Zg#/registration
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